
 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the
2020CrawfordCountyPrimary Election held on the 2nd day of June, 2020, as shown by the tally lists returned from the
several election precincts.

State Representative District 012-Democrat

Crawford

Sam Muhr Received one hundred forty (140) votes

Candidate Total One hundred forty (140) votes

Two (2) votes

One hundred forty-two (142) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 8th day of June, 2020.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the
2020CrawfordCountyPrimary Election held on the 2nd day of June, 2020, as shown by the tally lists returned from the
several election precincts.

State Representative District 012-Republican

Crawford

Brian Best Received three hundred forty (340) votes

Candidate Total Three hundred forty (340) votes

One (1) votes

Three hundred forty-one (341) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 8th day of June, 2020.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the
2020CrawfordCountyPrimary Election held on the 2nd day of June, 2020, as shown by the tally lists returned from the
several election precincts.

State Representative District 018-Democrat

Crawford

Damon Hopkins Received four hundred twenty-four (424) votes

Candidate Total Four hundred twenty-four (424) votes

Six (6) votes

Four hundred thirty (430) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 8th day of June, 2020.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the
2020CrawfordCountyPrimary Election held on the 2nd day of June, 2020, as shown by the tally lists returned from the
several election precincts.

State Representative District 018-Republican

Crawford

Steven Holt Received one thousand thirteen (1013) votes

Candidate Total One thousand thirteen (1013) votes

Eleven (11) votes

One thousand twenty-four (1024) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 8th day of June, 2020.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the
2020CrawfordCountyPrimary Election held on the 2nd day of June, 2020, as shown by the tally lists returned from the
several election precincts.

State Senator District 06-Democrat

Crawford

C.J. Petersen Received one hundred forty-five (145) votes

Candidate Total One hundred forty-five (145) votes

Zero (0) votes

One hundred forty-five (145) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 8th day of June, 2020.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the
2020CrawfordCountyPrimary Election held on the 2nd day of June, 2020, as shown by the tally lists returned from the
several election precincts.

State Senator District 06-Republican

Crawford

Heath Hansen Received one hundred forty-three (143) votes

Craig Steven Williams Received one hundred eighty-five (185) votes

Candidate Total Three hundred twenty-eight (328) votes

Zero (0) votes

Three hundred twenty-eight (328) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 8th day of June, 2020.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the
2020CrawfordCountyPrimary Election held on the 2nd day of June, 2020, as shown by the tally lists returned from the
several election precincts.

United States Representative District 4-Democrat

Crawford

J.D. Scholten Received six hundred thirteen (613) votes

Candidate Total Six hundred thirteen (613) votes

Five (5) votes

Six hundred eighteen (618) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 8th day of June, 2020.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the
2020CrawfordCountyPrimary Election held on the 2nd day of June, 2020, as shown by the tally lists returned from the
several election precincts.

United States Representative District 4-Republican

Crawford

Randy Feenstra Received two hundred eighty-eight (288) votes

Steve King Received eight hundred six (806) votes

Steven Reeder Received forty-six (46) votes

Bret A. Richards Received two hundred twenty-eight (228) votes

Jeremy Taylor Received one hundred thirty-four (134) votes

Candidate Total One thousand five hundred two (1502) votes

One (1) votes

One thousand five hundred three (1503) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 8th day of June, 2020.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the
2020CrawfordCountyPrimary Election held on the 2nd day of June, 2020, as shown by the tally lists returned from the
several election precincts.

United States Senator-Democrat

Crawford

Michael Franken Received one hundred sixteen (116) votes

Kimberly Graham Received seventy-seven (77) votes

Theresa Greenfield Received three hundred fifty-two (352) votes

Eddie J. Mauro Received sixty-two (62) votes

Cal Woods Received nine (9) votes

Candidate Total Six hundred sixteen (616) votes

Four (4) votes

Six hundred twenty (620) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 8th day of June, 2020.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the
2020CrawfordCountyPrimary Election held on the 2nd day of June, 2020, as shown by the tally lists returned from the
several election precincts.

United States Senator-Republican

Crawford

Joni Ernst Received one thousand three hundred ninety-six (1396) votes

Candidate Total One thousand three hundred ninety-six (1396) votes

Ten (10) votes

One thousand four hundred six (1406) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 8th day of June, 2020.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the
2020CrawfordCountyPrimary Election held on the 2nd day of June, 2020, as shown by the tally lists returned from the
several election precincts.

Crawford County Auditor-Democrat

Crawford

Terri Martens Received six hundred sixty-two (662) votes

Candidate Total Six hundred sixty-two (662) votes

One (1) votes

Six hundred sixty-three (663) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Crawford County Auditor-Republican

Crawford

WRITE-IN

Terri Martens Received forty-eight (48) votes

Candidate Total Forty-eight (48) votes

Sixteen (16) votes

Sixty-four (64) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Terri Martens successful candidates for the office of Crawford County Auditor and their names will be on the November
3rd, 2020 General Election.

We therefore declare:

Crawford County Sheriff-Democrat

Crawford

James R. Steinkuehler Received six hundred fifty (650) votes

Candidate Total Six hundred fifty (650) votes

Twelve (12) votes

Six hundred sixty-two (662) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Crawford County Sheriff-Republican

Crawford

Ray C. Ohl Received six hundred fifty-four (654) votes

WRITE-IN

James Steinkuehler Received one hundred thirteen (113) votes

Candidate Total Seven hundred sixty-seven (767) votes

Forty-two (42) votes

Eight hundred nine (809) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Ray C. Ohl and James R. Steinkuehler successful candidates for the office of Crawford County Sheriff and their names will
be on the November 3rd, 2020 General Election.

We therefore declare:

Crawford County Supervisor-Democrat

Crawford

Dave Muhlbauer Received six hundred forty-two (642) votes

Candidate Total Six hundred forty-two (642) votes

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



Twenty-two (22) votes

Six hundred sixty-four (664) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Crawford County Supervisor-Republican

Crawford

Jean Heiden Received nine hundred forty-nine (949) votes

Nick E. Ohl Received four hundred thirty-two (432) votes

Ty Rosburg Received one thousand fifty-two (1052) votes

Candidate Total Two thousand four hundred thirty-three (2433) votes

Eleven (11) votes

Two thousand four hundred forty-four (2444) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Jean Heiden and Dave Muhlbauer and Ty Rosburg successful candidates for the office of Crawford County Supervisor and
their names will be on the November 3rd, 2020 General Election.

We therefore declare:

County Attorney (To Fill A Vacancy)-Democrat

Crawford

Colin Johnson Received six hundred seven (607) votes

Candidate Total Six hundred seven (607) votes

Four (4) votes

Six hundred eleven (611) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

County Attorney (To Fill A Vacancy)-Republican

Crawford

WRITE-IN

Tom Gustafson Received eight (8) votes

Colin Johnson Received eleven (11) votes

Candidate Total Nineteen (19) votes

Twenty-four (24) votes

Forty-three (43) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Colin Johnson successful candidates for the office of County Attorney (To Fill A Vacancy) and their names will be on the
November 3rd, 2020 General Election.

We therefore declare:

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 8th day of June, 2020.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.


